
100 Marsh Hill Road, 
Orange, CT 06477
Telephone 860.202.8762  
www.uinet.com;
c.auer@uinet.com

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

October 8, 2024

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director/Staff Attorney
The Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square  
New Britain, CT 06051  

Re: EM-UI-062-230623e – The United Illuminating Company (UI) notice of intent to 
modify an existing energy facility located at 210 Skiff Street, Hamden, Connecticut.
Notice of Completion of Construction.

Attorney Bachman:

In accordance with the conditions specified in the Council's decision, dated July 10, 
2023, in the above referenced matter, The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) submits 
this letter of completion. The Company regrets the delayed filing of this notice 
caused by a misalignment in communication about timeline of this submittals.

There was no deviation from the proposed project as specified and approved. 
Construction activities for the project were completed on May 30, 2024.

Should the Council have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (203) 216-3282.

Sincerely,

Paul Kenline
Project Manager
The United Illuminating Company

cc: The Honorable Lauren Garrett, Mayor, Town of Hamden
Bruce McDermott, Murtha Cullina, LLP
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Photo 1: New hanger units installed under bridge
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Photo 2: New Hanger Unit




